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To : Membership 

10 HICKORY ROAD 
WOODBRIDGE, CONNECTICUT 06525 

June 9, 1982 

Eagle Lake Property Owners Association 

Dear Member: 

We've just returned to Connecticut from a great Memorial Day weekend 
at Eagle Lake . I can report the Lake is beautiful as ever and we are 
now looking forward to seeing you all at our annual meeting on July 4th. 
Let's make it a fine get together as a start to the summer. 

There are a few things that I would like to mention. One is that I 
understand that the fishing this spring is poor - nothing biting . 
Could this be the start of acid rain which has been plaguing many 
Adirondack lakes? If so, it is something we should look into. 

We also noticed there was A large group of campers near the beach area 
at Crown Point Bay, adjacent to the sign that says: No Camping. There 
were four tents including a large cook tent - a small village. If this 
were to continue it would greatly inconvenience those wanting to picnic 
and swim at the beach. I believe camping should be confined to the 
designated sites which are well supplied with tables and fireplaces. 

We understand that there is to be a hearing of the Department of 
Transportation this month regarding Route 74. As yet the date could 
not be ascertained. 

Looking forward to seeing you at the picnic July 4th. Please send in 
your reservation to Pete Buechner. 

Yours sincerely, 

.. > '{, ' .. :- ''--- . ~ ~ ,>~ . \, "-
Anne Conklin 
President 


